
  

 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

 

Resolution:  R-53-24 

 

Title:  E Scale  

 

Date:  November 4, 2024 

 

 

This resolution adds an executive pay range. Given the current salaries of the positions slated to 

move to the E scale, all salaries are within the proposed pay range.  Therefore, there is no fiscal 

impact. 

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


